From:

Sent: 20 November 2018 12:09

To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: FOI Request

Dear Keith Hunter,

| am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following
information:

e Total allocation to the force;
e Total allocation within that budget and costs associated with the Office of the PCC,
Office of the Deputy PCC, and any related governance activities.
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and | will be
very happy to clarify what | am asking for and discuss the request, my details are outlined
below.
Thank you for your time and I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,


mailto:PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk

